
 
PO BOX 8453, COLUMBIA, SC, 29202, (803) 606-0431, WWW.LWVSC.ORG 

21 Jan 2025 

LWVSC Testimony on S. 38 (Special Elections) in Senate Subcommittee 

 
This bill provides badly needed consistency in scheduling of special elections, which would 

benefit both election offices and voters. Dates specified in Section 1(D) also should allow greater 
efficiencies when multiple special elections are needed within a jurisdiction. The League of Women 
Voters supports this bill.  
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